
Porirua Club President’s Welcome 

On behalf of the Executive, Management Team and Staff at the Porirua 
Club I would like to extend a very warm invitation and welcome to all 
players participating in the Chartered Clubs Seniors Multi Get-Together 
Conference being held here at the Porirua Club. 

I hope you find our hospitality lives up to our reputation of being a friendly 
club and our staff are a warm and friendly team and I look forward to 
seeing you all here at the club in August.                         

 John Rowe, President, Porirua Club 

 


